
1


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 8:52 AM


To: Maria Rea; Howard Brown; Garwin Yip; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Brian Ellrott;


Barbara Byrne


Subject: Draft Shasta Performance Metrics


Subject document attached. We are honing in on something but there are a few newer ideas in here. Look


forward to discussing later today (?).



